

St. JOSEPITE INGIRAL SCHOOL
We serve and teach, we receive and learn.
PO Box 326 • Chamberlain, SD 57326
1-800-341-2235 • www.stp.org

Lyn Romano 25 Green Hill Rd Goldens Brg, NY 10526-1015

November 30, 2023

Dear Lyn,

Thank you for your gift
Your wachantognaka—generosity—helps provide a loving home-away-from-home, nutritious meals, a quality education and a very special holiday for approximately 200 Lakota children at St. Joseph's Indian School.

As I watch the students interact in the classrooms, on the playground and in their campus homes, I am grateful for the many blessings each student has received from caring people like you, their thiyośpaye — extended family.

When you count your blessings, please remember all the good you are doing for those in-need — especially the Lakota children at St. Joseph's Indian School.

Lyn, you and your loved ones — especially those serving our country — are remembered each day in our prayers and at Holy Mass, May your holidays be filled with many blessings.

Peace and Blessings.

Merry Christmast fr. Greg Schill, SCJ

About Children at St. Joseph & Indian School haplain

P.S. Visit stjo.org/learn. your online source for everything about the Lakota boys and girls at St. loseph's Indian School.

P.P.S. Have you designated a gift for the Lakota boys and girls in your Will? It costs you nothing during your lifetime, but makes all the difference in the world to them! Call 1-800-584-9200 or visit stip.org/will for more information.

our loved ones — especially libror serving our country — are remembered rach many blessings.